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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Thank you so much to all of you who made donations towards the Red Nose Day collection. So far, we 

have raised £119.59. We will let you know the final total next week. Your kindness and generosity are 

always appreciated.   

Lots of pupils tried the Red Nose Day soup at lunch time and the Red Nose and Spoon Races made lots 

of us laugh.  

Our chicks have moved on to live a healthy free-range life. We enjoyed watching them grow and take 

care of them. Don’t forget to see them on our website.  

We are sorry we had to cancel the training with Priyanka on Monday. The sessions will now take place on 

Monday March 28th. We’ll send you a reminder next week.  

Thanks to all of you who completed the surveys. Your responses have been really helpful. There is still 

time to send it back if you can.  

We use an online system to record pupil progress and learning. We are hoping to share Learning 

Examples directly with families who would like online access to examples. If you would like to see 

Learning Examples please complete the form below and return it to the office.  

There are just two more weeks before school finishes. The last day of term is  

Friday April 1st 

The summer term starts for all children on Wednesday April 20th  

Have a lovely weekend,  

Yours sincerely, 

  

 

 

Steph Lea 

Headteacher 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- --------- 

I would like to view online Learning Examples of my child’s progress. 

 

Childs Name…………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Parent/Carer Name…………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Parent/Carer Signature………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Date…………………………………………………………………………………………………..… 


